
 

Welcome to 

Year 2! 
Dear Year 2 families, 

We hope you have had a lovely time over the summer and we are sure you are now ready to start the new 

school year, so welcome to Year 2! We are looking forward to getting to know you and working together so 

that we have a very exciting and productive year. We hope you enjoy the new challenges and approaches 

to learning that Year 2 has to offer. 

 

 

Topics this year are as follows: 

Autumn Term: 

Around the world in 80 days and London’s 

Burning 

Spring Term 

Off to Kenya! And Our World Our Future 

Summer Term 

Fly me to the Moon and Journey to the 

Rainforest. 

For more information, visit the class page of the 

website: 

Baddow Hall Infant School - Year 2  

 

 

Reading and Homework 

Your child will bring home their reading books on a 

Monday and they will swap them the following 

Friday. Don’t forget to write in your child’s reading 

diary as we will count how many times they read and 

award reading certificates to them ☺  

Homework will be posted on the class page of the 

website every Friday. It should be completed in the 

homework book by the following Wednesday. Please 

take a photo of the completed homework and send it 

to us on Class Dojo (more information to follow). 

Homework books need to stay at home please.  

General reminders 

• The children will be doing P.E. on a Monday and Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure your child 

wears their P.E. kit to school on these days.  

• Please ensure children bring their own water bottle each day to keep in class which they can access 

throughout the day. Please make sure your child’s name is clearly written on their water bottle.  

Transition from Year 1 to Year 2 

Moving forward from Year 1, the children will continue to learn through interactive and hands on 

experience. Engaging the children throughout their learning to build upon and extend their experiences 

and prior knowledge in a supportive environment. Please do not hesitate to come and see one of the year 2 

team either before or after school if you have any questions or queries. Don’t forget to check the website 

for further information as well. 
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